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24th August 2022 
 
Re: Year 13 Trip - UK University and Apprenticeship Fair, University of Northampton 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to inform you of a Year 13 trip that will be taking place on Friday 16th September where we will be 
visiting the University of Northampton to attend the Autumn UK University and Apprenticeship Fair.  Students will be 
able to attend personalised workshops to support the various aspects of the post-18 application process. A multitude 
of exhibitors will be present including Russell Group, modern and specialist institutions, and apprenticeship 
providers from a variety of sectors. 
 
We will depart from school at 9.00am and travel to the university by coach, returning to school at approximately 
3.00pm.  Please ensure your child arrives in school no later than 8.40am.  Students must have breakfast at home 
prior to arriving at school and they will require a packed lunch or cash to purchase lunch in the university canteen. 
Please note that only contactless payments will be accepted at the university canteen. 
 
There will be no cost for this trip, but permission will be required via your child’s Wisepay account. Please can this be 
completed by Friday 9th September. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Hallas at ahallas@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Andrew Hallas        
 
Mr A Hallas   
Head of Sixth Form 
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